

City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

February 22, 1995

Gilbert Aldaz Aldaz Engineering & Surveying 1605 Blair Dr. NE Albuquerque, NM 87112

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR NEIGHBORHOOD HOUSING (J14-D110) REVISION DATED 2/19/95.

Dear Mr. Aldaz:

Based on the information provided on your February 21, 1995 resubmittal, the above referenced sites are approved for Building Permit.

Please be advised that the following requirements must be satisfied prior to final approval upon completion of project:

- Pad elevations must be certified prior to Building Permit release.
- Upon final completion of all units, Engineer Certification per the D.P.M. checklist will be required.
- 3. All run-off must be contained within each lot, no cross-lot-line drainage is acceptable.

If I can be further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 768-2667.

Sincerely,

Bernie J. Montoya, CE Engineering Associate

BJM/dl

c: Andrew Garcia Chris Vigil Rick Bennett File